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OHIO DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY 

July 24,2007 

Mr. Roland Lickus, Chief 
State and Government Affairs for Region I11 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
2443 Warrensville Road 
Lisle, IL 60605-4351 

Dear Mr. Lickus: 

This letter requests permission to observe the NRC Radiation Monitoring Instrumentation 
and Protective Equipment inspection at the Perry Nuclear Power Plant, scheduled for the week of 
August 20-24,2007. Ms. Terry McCall of the Ohio Department of Health has been selected by 
the Utility Radiological Safety Board to be the designated observer. Coordination will be made 
with the NRC lead inspector. Ms. McCall has not obtained unescorted access authorization; 
therefore, a plant escort will be necessary, 

Enclosed is a copy of Ms. McCall’s signed NRC/State Protocol Statement. 

Sincerely, 

CAROL O’CLAIRE 
State Liaison Officer 

COC/rlh 

Enclosure 

Mission Statement 
Yo save lives. reduce injuries and economic loss. to administer Ohio’s motor vehicle laws and to preserve the safety 

and well being of all citizens with the most cost-effective and service-oriented methods available.” 
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OHIO DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY 

SAFETY 
EwcATloN. SERY,CE. PROTrCnON Bureau of Motor Vehicles 

July 24,2007 

Mr. Roland Lickus, Chief 
State and Government Affairs for Region 111 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
2443 Warrensville Road 
Lisle, IL 60605-4351 

Dear Mr. Lickus: 

This letter requests permission to observe the NRC Access Control to Radiologically 
Significant Areas inspection at the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station, scheduled for the week 
of August 6-10,2007. Mr. Eric Denison of the Ohio Department of Health has been selected by 
the Utility Radiological Safety Board to be the designated observer. Coordination will be made 
with the NRC lead inspector. Mr. Denison has not obtained unescorted access authorization; 
therefore, a plant escort will be necessary. 

Enclosed is a copy of Mr. Denison's signed NRC/State Protocol Statement. 

Sincerely, 

CAROL O'CLAIRE 
State Liaison Officer 

COC/rlh 

Enclosure 

Mission Statement 
'to save lives, reduce injuries and economic loss, to administer Ohio's motor vehicle laws and to preserve thqsafety 

and well being of all citizens with the most cosf-effective and serviceaientsd methods available. 
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